
From: Darby, Valincia <Valincia_Darby@ios.doi.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 12:05 PM 
To: BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] DSEIS Subsequent License Renewal of Browns 

Ferry Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1, 2, and 3; Alabama 
Attachments: ER25-0270_signed.pdf 
 

Greetings, 
 
The Department of the Interior's comments on the subject project are attached.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Valincia 
 
Valincia Darby 
Acting Regional Environmental Officer 
U.S. Department of the Interior 
Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance, Region 4 
States: AL, FL, GA, KY, MS, NC, PR, TN, SC, VI 
Phone: (404) 852-5414 

 



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  90FR23074  
Comment Number:   11  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (MN2PR09MB5705AD3BAB1A48AAE91588E0B754A)  
 
Subject:   [External_Sender] DSEIS Subsequent License Renewal of Browns Ferry Nuclear 
Power Plant, Units 1, 2, and 3; Alabama  
Sent Date:   7/14/2025 12:05:29 PM  
Received Date:  7/14/2025 12:05:44 PM  
From:    Darby, Valincia 
 
Created By:   Valincia_Darby@ios.doi.gov 
 
Recipients:     
"BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource" <BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   MN2PR09MB5705.namprd09.prod.outlook.com  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    342      7/14/2025 12:05:44 PM  
ER25-0270_signed.pdf    261972  
 
Options  
Priority:     Normal   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      



    United States Department of the Interior 
 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance 

100 Alabama Street SW 
1924 Building, Room 5158 

Atlanta, GA 30303 
        

       
 

     July 14, 2025 
 
4112.1 
ER 25/0270 
  
Jessica Umaña 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555–0001  
 
Re: Draft Supplemental Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of 
Nuclear Plants, Supplement 21, Second Renewal Regarding Subsequent License Renewal 
of Browns Ferry Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1, 2, and 3; Limestone County, Alabama 
 
Dear Jessica Umaña: 
 
The Department of the Interior (Department) has reviewed the Draft Supplemental Generic 
Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants, Supplement 21, Second 
Renewal Regarding Subsequent License Renewal of Browns Ferry Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1, 
2, and 3; Limestone County, Alabama. 
 
The Department does not have comments at this time. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Valincia Darby 
Acting Regional Environmental Officer 

 
Electronic distribution: BrownsFerryEnvironmental.Resource@nrc.gov        
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